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I have taken on a new role as Director of Admissions, Diversity, & Social Responsibility at
Topeka Collegiate School. Topeka's only independent school. I am a parent of a Topeka
Collegiate child, and I am a product of an independent school education. I am extremely excited
to return to my roots and to share this with my child.

There are so many highlights from my time at CEP. I thoroughly enjoyed my time at the State
Capitol and working on our policy outreach and education. WEALTH Day is such a great event
to highlight Statewide efforts. I was lucky enough to lead our first-ever virtual WEALTH Days,
however, I look forward to this event being back at the Capitol. The work we environmental
advocates do is not easy. It is such a recharge to be surrounded by several organizations and
hundreds of people equally passionate about improving our environment. At CEP, we
collaborate with such spectacular people, groups, and organizations. I will deeply miss regularly
interacting with this community. I will continue my environmental advocacy through my work with
the Climate Reality Project and as a board member on Topeka's Sustainability Advisory Board.

Find me on LinkedIn at Leilani Grey.

https://www.topekacollegiate.org/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/leilanigrey

